
 
 

 

NWI/ TR 

2nd December 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As part of the academy’s Mortonmas celebrations, our school choir, Morton Voices, will be heading out into the 

community to sing some Christmas Carols for local groups.  We have two visits planned: 

• Wednesday, 14th December 2022 – Morton Manor pensioners lunch and bingo club 

• Friday 16th December 2022 – Burnrigg Court Residential Home 

Both visits are during the hours of the school day. We will be leaving the academy just after lunch and walking to the 

location. We will be singing for around 20 minutes before returning to the academy.  

Due to risk of infection, Burnrigg Court Residential Home have asked we ensure any pupils who are exhibiting signs of a 

cold or COVID-19 do not attend the trip.  Please update me on the day if you feel your child can no longer attend.  

If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact myself as I will be more than happy to help you. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss N Wilkinson 

Miss N Wilkinson 

Head of Performing Arts 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Please return your permission slip to Miss Wilkinson  

 

Morton Voices in the Community – Wednesday, 14th December and Friday, 16th December 2022. 

                                                                               

I give permission for my child: _____________________________________ Tutor group: __________ to attend this trip.  

I confirm that medical and contact information are as currently held by the school.  

 
Signed Parent/Carer: …………………………………………………………………………………….. Date: …………………..…………………………………… 
 


